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“Rotary:  Be The Inspiration”
September 27th, 2018
Basic Education & Literacy Month
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

Surviving a Stroke
FUTURE EVENTS
Oct 4th – Nanaimo Community Hospice
Oct 10th – Board Meeting.

Oct 11th – Cambie Park PIP

Oct 18th – Weekly Meeting
Oct 25th – What is the Rotary Foundation?

“VISITING” ROTARIANS

No one came to visit. (
VISITORS and GUESTS
Rachel Robertson – prospective new member

Ron Smith – Guest Speaker

Pat Smith – Ron’s wife…

Dave Forester – VIU Foundation
BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES
No celebrations coming up this week.
HEALTH of the CLUB
We’re healthy – as far as we know…
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


“Presidential” Observations
   President Jan reported that there were lots of Rotarians at the tree planting at Beban on Saturday – although some seemed to get the time wrong as most of the trees were already planted by 1PM.  Thanks to Mark for representing our Club.
   She also said that Michelle sister said “it was crazy at breakfast” on Saturday.  Thanks to everyone who helped out.
   We are welcome to attend the other Clubs’ Christmas events.

FOUNDATION

$80 contributed to the Rotary Foundation this morning.  THANKS!
Sergeant-at-Arms 
   Dave E was the Sgt this AM – and thanked everyone who helped at breakfast on Saturday.  Tessa has completed her costumes for “Soul King”.  Barry is off to New Mexico for a week.  Don T was ‘ironman’ golfing on the weekend.  Only two balls hit Don C’s house on the weekend.  Michael R is busy on the campaign trail.  Greg was happy that the Lions prevailed over the Stampeders last week.  Mark went to a Rotary meeting in Kelowna – we look pretty good!  Ralph thanked his Rotary friends.  Jan happy to hear that her sister did a good job at breakfast on Saturday.  Dave E failed to find the joker – so the pot at our next meeting will be $100!
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	Breakfast at the 7-10 Club

Thanks for your support!

[image: image3.jpg]



A two-day Rotarian hard a work…

Next breakfast – Saturday, October 27th.


News, Updates & Reminders
· There will be a 5-Club PolioPlus Awareness event, to promote Rotary in Nanaimo, November 9th, at VIU, in the Malaspina Auditorium.  For you and your spouse.  Bring a non-Rotarian who might like to learn a little about Rotary.  Who do you think we should recognize with an honorary Paul Harris Fellowship??
· Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA) Vancouver Island takes place in Crofton October 26th to 28th.  We can (should) sponsor local young people (Grades 9 and 10). https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50092/sitepage/ryla-vancouver-island 

· Breakfast with Santa – December 8th.

Community Service
· The members approved a donation of $2,500 to Big Brothers Big Sisters of CVI towards their “Game On” mentoring program at Georgia Avenue Community School

· We gave a cheque for $3,000 to the VIU Foundation’s Canada Learning Bond Accelerator Program that will ‘kick start’ RESPs for 100 less-fortunate kids in our community.  With Government matching grants, the RESPs will be worth $1,200 with the potential to grow to $6,000 which should encourage those young people to carry on with post-secondary education and/or training.  It’s a long-term investment in our future.  More details at:  https://www2.viu.ca/clb/ 
Rotary Minute
  Randy opined that we should boast a bit more about being a Rotarian and about what our Club does.  We usually give more than $40,000 back to our communities (locally and around the world).  We are good people doing good things … we should talk about it a bit more.  Why not indeed?
Rotary Tree Planting
   Last Saturday, Rotarians from the 5 Nanaimo/Lantzville Clubs gathered at Beban Park and planted 170 trees – one for every Rotarian in Nanaimo/Lantzville.  All those little orange flags mark about 1/3 of the trees planted.
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   As Eliud Kipchoge, holder of the world record for the fastest marathon (2:01:39 at last week’s Boston Marathon) and neo-philosopher observed:  “The best time to plant a tree was 25 years ago.  The second-best time to plant a tree is today.”

Surviving a Stroke
   Ron Smith is a local teacher, author and publisher who suffered a stroke in 2012.  He talked to us, from the heart, about what he has learned.

   Most people do not know what a stroke is.  It is not related to the heart.  It affects the brain.  There are two types of strokes:

- Hemorrhagic – a bleed in the brain.  (about 15%)

- Systemic – a blood clot in the brain.  (about 85%)

   Strokes are the largest cause of disability around the world.  25% of all Canadians will suffer from a stroke by the time they are 80.  In North America, someone dies from a stroke every 4 minutes.
   Every stroke is different because every person is different.  They are treatable.  Call 911!!

http://www.heartandstroke.ca/ 

ROTARY INFO
You can find out where and when all the Clubs in District 5020 meet on the 5020 website:

www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Organization/Meetings.aspx?accountid=50092 
Rotary International:    http://www.rotary.org
   Member’s access:  https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en 
District 5020:          www.rotary5020.org
Our website:     www.clubrunner.ca/Lantzville
Our Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville 
  Check it out – you might be surprised…

BEAUTIFUL BC – Pender Island
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Did you know:

· Soldiers do not march in step when going across bridges because they could set up a vibration which could be sufficient to knock the bridge down.

· Everything weighs one percent less at the equator.

· For every extra kilogram carried on a space flight, 530 kg of excess fuel are needed at lift-off.

· The letter J does not appear anywhere on the periodic table of the elements.
Musings from an anonymous Senior Citizen:

   I was in a store that sells sunglasses, and only sunglasses.  A young lady walks over to me and asks, "What brings you in today?"  I looked at her, and said, "I'm interested in buying a refrigerator.”  She didn't quite know how to respond.

   When people see a cat's litter box they always say, “Oh, have you got a cat?”  Just once I want to say, “No, it's for company!”

   Employment application blanks always ask who is to be called in case of an emergency.  I think you should write, ‘An ambulance.'

   The easiest way to find something lost around the house is to buy a replacement.

   Aging: Eventually you will reach a point when you stop lying about your age and start bragging about it.

   Ah! Being young is beautiful but being old is comfortable.

   Lord, keep your arm around my shoulder and your hand over my mouth.

   May you always have Love to Share, Cash to Spare, And Friends who Care.
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 �
DUTY ROSTER�
�
DATE�
GREETERS�
CASH �
Sgt-At-Arms


�
Invocation�
INTRO�
Foundation�
Rotary


Minute�
�
Oct 4th�
Rodgers & Devenish�
Walker�
Lemmon�
Taylor�
Rodgers�
Elgie�
Rodgers�
�
Oct 11th�
Ribicic & Manikel�
Williams�
Lobay�
Slowski�
Ribicic�
Sparkes�
Lobay�
�
Oct 18th�
Slowski Rodgers�
Cohn�
McFadden�
Ribicic�
Slowski�
Walker�
Ribicic�
�
Oct 25th�
Sparkes& Lemmon�
Elgie�
Slowski�
Tamelin�
Sparkes�
Williams�
McFadden�
�
If you cannot make your duty, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.











_1559458665.doc
[image: image1.png]VANCOUVER ISLAND
BRITISH COLUMBIA
CANADA








